
 

  
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No.10 – 07th Jun 2017 
 

SUBJECT:  RESTRICTIONS ON ENTRY OF VESSELS FLYING QATAR FLAG, 
VESSELS DESTINED TO OR ARRIVAL FROM QATAR PORTS 

 
  
 
Following the decision of the government of the United Arab Emirates to break off all diplomatic 
relations with Qatar, effective immediately RAK Ports will be restricting vessels flying the flag of 
Qatar, or vessels destined to or arriving from Qatar ports from entering all ports in Ras Al Khaimah, 
including Mina Saqr Port, RAK Maritime City, Ras Al Khaimah City Port and Free Zone, Al Jazeera 
Port and Shipyard, and Al Jeer Port. The restriction includes offshore anchorages.  
 
This restriction will remain in place until further notice. 
 
 
 
Capt. Michael Magee 
Harbour Master 
RAK Ports 

 
Status of previously published notices: 
2015: 1 
2016: 2 
2017: 3, 5, 7, 8 
 
 
 

  


